
Dear parent/carer, 
Please be reminded that Harmonize 昀椀nished for the year last week, so will not be taking place a昀琀er 
school today. If your child would like to join Harmonize in September for our 10th anniversary year, 
please read the a琀琀ached le琀琀er and return the slip as soon as possible. Children interested in joining 
have been given a paper copy, if your child has not brought one home there are spares available in 
Recep琀椀on or from your child’s class teacher before the end of term. Harmonize is now three 
quarters full, and although we do not wish to turn anyone away, we will need to implement a 
wai琀椀ng list on a 昀椀rst-come, 昀椀rst-served basis. Informa琀椀on about Harmonize’s visit to the Young 
Voices concert at the O2 Arena on Friday 19th January is also available on our TMA website by 
clicking on the Harmonize 琀椀le, please email Harmonize@tma.bucks.sch.uk if you have any further 
ques琀椀ons. 
Many thanks, 
 
Em Marshall 

Head of Music & Performing Arts 
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